
January 19, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, Md. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I just thought I would thank you again for the courtesy and 
interest you displayed during our telephone discussion today. As 
I stated I am very much interested in the Kennedy assassination 
and other political assassinations in the U.S., particularly where 
the government has attempted to supress vital information from the 
people. With the extreme interest I have in this area I feel I 
could benefit greatly from your guidance and advice as to what is 
and is not responsible writing in this area. I would like to get 
headed in the right direction so as not to waste my time and efforts 
researching trash. 

When the weather clears up I am very much looking forward to 
meeting you and helping you in your efforts in any way possible. 
I think it is very commendable the effort you put into your research 
and the fact that you are so willing to stand up against the Federal 
Gov't. for what you feel is right. So many other people don't re-
alize that what you are doing is also benefiting them in the sense 
that the balance of the gov't. and the people is kept at a more 
acceptable level by the people voicing a strong objection against 
what is right and what is wrong. You are speaking for many people, 
myself certainly included. 

I hope to get in touch with you soon as to arrange a meeting 
at your convenience. Once again, thank you. 

Respectfully, 

;(4Lty 

Douglas R. Railey 
P.O.B. 152 
Mt. Lake Park, Maryland 

21550 
301-334-3343 office 
301-334-8897 residence 


